From: goyates@cox.net

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Protect our Buffalo River
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 12:02:55 PM

Please keep the Buffalo NATIONAL River safe from the current hog farm and any potential additions to
this horrible endeavor. As we all know, the Dept. of Environmental Quality let this farm slid by several
years ago and now, lots of money later, it's proven to be a problem. (Dr. Neil Compton must be rolling
in his gravel!)

Many regional folks make their living from the Buffalo and hundreds (thousands?) more take their
leisure time on the river.

We're all watching our DEQ and state government in this matter. Please do the responsible thing this
time.

Thanks,

Geniece Yates
1319 Kings Drive
Fayetteville, AR
479-841-8189
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